, CITY OF PIERZ
Official Minutes of the Pierz City Council
Workshop
September 23", 2019

Members Present: Dave Fischer, Kyle Bednar, Don Bujalski, Lynn Egan, Jacque Ballou and Linda
‘Sczublewski.

Others Present: Bob Otremba, Tyler Jensen
The City Council Work Session was called to order at 5:00 p.m. at Pierz City Hall by Mayor Dave Fischer.

Mayor Dave Fischer presented the 2020 budget as recommended by the Finance Committee. The council
discussed the increases in the Public Works Department that included an increase in Heavy Machinery to allow
for the purchase of another plow or front-end loader in the future. An increase in the Buildings and Structures
in the Public Works was discussed because of the need for a salt/sand storage shed.

Employee wage increases for 2020 were discussed. The Council also discussed options for employees to save
for medical expenses including the options to offer an F S A or H'S A program.

Several individual line items in the budget that have not been used in several years were discussed. These
items include Prosecution Fees, Library Furniture and Equipment, and several other line items throughout the
budget. Bob will update the preliminary budget and set up a meeting for the Finance Committee to review the
changes.

ADJOURNMENT:
Meeting was adjourned at 6:20 p.m.
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Dave Fischer, Mayor Kyle Bednar, City Clerk
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